
Board Extends Outpatient Pharmacy Positive Identification
Requirements to 6/30/2022

To address reported technological delays, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is extending the
following requirement until June 30, 2022 (formerly 12/1/2021):

Effective 6/30/2022, all pharmacy record keeping systems must capture the positive identification of
prescription information entered into the pharmacy's record keeping system. This requires positive
identification of pharmacists, interns and technicians that are entering prescription information into a
pharmacy's record keeping system. [OAC 4729:5-5-04 (A)(1)]

The Board updated its outpatient pharmacy inspection guide to reflect this extension (see page 30).

To access the outpatient pharmacy inspection guide visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/OPinspect.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.
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